
St. Cecilia’s Public School (Minority) 
(Sr. Sec. Recognised & Affiliated to CBSE) 

F – Block, Vikaspuri, New Delhi – 18 

Tel.: 45535761, 45535762 

 
 

Ref. No. St. CPS/2021/22/SP/23 Circular  Date: 05.10.2021 
 

 

Subject:  Offline Pre – Board Examinations 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hardwork is key to success! 

 

All parents aspire to give good life, best education, great future to their children and family. 

 

You are working hard for the bright future of your wards and expect them to work hard to 

attain high educational standards. 

 

In pursuance with your trust and the dedicated endeavours by my teachers, we earnestly 

request you to send your ward to appear for the Pre-Board Examination in the school. 

 

To get a clear picture of our student’s progress, it is imperative that we measure the 

students learning growth quantitatively as well as qualitatively. 

 

Keeping in view the decline in the COVID 19 cases and guidelines of DOE, we request you 

to send your ward for the Offline Examination in the school, the schedule for which has 

already been uploaded on school website on 04.10.2021.  

 

In anticipation of positive response, for the bright present and future of our students.  I 

convey my highest regards. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Principal   

 
 


